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19th March 2020
Dear Parent/Carers,
You have contacted the school as you consider yourself to be a Key worker as defined by the Government and would require a place in school for your child(ren) as from Monday 23rd March 2020.
Could we please ask you to supply us with the following information in order for us to consider whether we will be able to offer you emergency child-care. 
	Childs Name and year group:
	

	Key Job Role (front line service):

Parent 1
	

	Place of work including:

Address:

Contact telephone number:
Name of line manager:
	

	Contracted hours of work including days: if possible please attach shift patterns
	

	Key Job Role (front line service):

Parent 2
	

	Place of work including:

Address:

Contact telephone number:

Name of line manager:
	

	Contracted hours of work including days: if possible please attach shift patterns
	

	Days required: please circle 
	Monday 
	Tuesday 
	Wednesday 
	Thursday 
	Friday 

	Breakfast Club: please circle
	Monday 
	Tuesday 
	Wednesday 
	Thursday 
	Friday 

	After School Club: please circle
	Monday 
	Tuesday 
	Wednesday 
	Thursday 
	Friday 

	Are you the main carer / single parent: 


	


The places in school would be for children already at our school currently - not for siblings in other settings.

If your child is currently off self-isolating, the place would not be available until your 14 day period has ended (we should already have the start dates from registers so can advise you of this if required)

I know there will be many questions and I will do my best to get answers to you as soon as possible.

In the meantime, can I ask that you are patient; school heard the announcement at the same time as you and we have a lot of planning to put in place so that we can provide the service required of us.

Thank you for being as supportive as always,

Mrs M T Forrest

Headteacher
At St John Fisher we shine!
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